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Berthing and mooring of Vessels along breakwaters, jetties and slipways 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and users of sea craft that 
jetties, wharves and quays are to be used solely for the loading/unloading and the 
embarkation/disembarkation of passengers and otherwise to be kept clear.    
 
Slipways are to be used solely for the launching and recovery of vessels and are to be left 
unobstructed at all times. 
 
Double banking of vessels unattended and unmanned alongside such landing places for any length 
of time is not permitted. 
 
Any owner or operator of a vessel who requires to berth or secure/remain alongside for any other 
reason must obtain the necessary authorization or permit from the Authority and comply with the 
stipulated conditions. 
 
Failure to comply with the above notice may result in administrative or legal action as applicable. 
 
This notice is issued in terms of the Berthing Regulations SL (10:30) and without prejudice to other 
directives, legislation and permits issued by the Authority. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

   


